
 Tel: 020 7207 1807 

E-mail: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 

Web: www.friarsprimaryschool.com 

Dear Parents, 

Comic Relief: 

Next Friday (24th March) we will be celebrating comic relief. A letter went out ex-

plaining what we will be doing yesterday. It is also on the letters page of our website. 

We are looking forward to seeing some crazy hair, hearing some amazing jokes, tast-

ing some delicious staff made cakes and watching a brilliant dance performance. 
 

Nursery provision from September 2017: 

We sent out a letter yesterday outlining the changes to Nursery provision at Friars 

from September 2017. A copy of the letter is also on the letters page, admissions 

page and news page of our website. 
 

New website: 

Before the end of this term, we will be launching our new and improved website. It 

will have the same address and all the same information as the current site but 

should be easier to find your way round. 
 

School funding: 

We sent out a letter 3 weeks ago about proposed changes to school funding. The 

government is consulting on a new formula for calculating how much funding each 

school receives, and schools across Southwark could lose out on hundreds of pounds 

per pupil. We cannot support a move that threatens the fantastic progress made by 

London schools. Join the national parent-led campaign 

www.fairfundingforallschools.org or email southwarkfairfunding@gmail.com to get 

involved. You can share your views with government by emailing minis-

ters@education.gov.uk before the national consultation ends on 22 March.  
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New items in red 

Monday 20th March—YR eye ex-

ams 

Tuesday 21st March—Y5 to “Into 

University”; Y3 to Museum of Lon-

don; Y4 ukulele performance to 

whole school and parents 2:30 

Thursday 23rd March—netball 

team to represent Southwark in 

London netball championship at 

Crystal Palace 

Friday 24th March—Red Nose day 

whole school dance assembly 

2:30—parents welcome 

Friday 31st March—last day of 

Spring term. No playcentre. 

Wednesday 19th April—summer 

term starts for children 

Monday 1st May—Bank holiday 

Monday 8th—Thursday 11th 

May KS2 SATs 

Tuesday 16th May—Y5 to Into 

University 

Monday 22nd May—first aid 

training for Year 6 pm 

Thursday 25th May—Y5/6 to 

STEM exhibition at Queen Eliza-

beth Olympic Park 
 

Thought for the week on  

Hinduism: 

“They who give have all things; they 

who withhold have nothing” 

Hindu proverb 

 

Children’s learning 

at Friars: 
 

By the end of Year 6 

children need to be 

able to do the tradi-

tional formal method of 

long division. Selena 

has shown here that 

she can use the chunk-

ing method and the 

formal method to  

solve division problems. 



 EYFS/KS1 

Year Two 

Hiba Osman 

for fantastic independent writing in Literacy.  
Great use of different sentence starters.. 

 Well Done! 

       Assembly theme / value this week: 

                                    Service to othersService to othersService to othersService to others    

  KS2 

  Year Five 

   Sajida Yasmin 

  for using wonderful abstract nouns in her 
writing. 

 

        

    

 

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 1 99.1% 

2nd 2 & 3 98.5% 

3rd 6 98.1% 

4th 4 97.8% 

5th 5 97.6% 

6th R 92.2% 

7th  - - 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 1 97.4% 

2nd 6 97.1% 

3rd 2 & 3 96.7% 

4th 5 95.7% 

5th 4 95.6% 

6th  R 90.6% 

7th  - - 

 

Well Done! 


